
Cub Chatter March 24, 2011

Make sure to check out our website at www.scouts.ca/20thogdengroup.

Upcoming events:

March 31: NO MEETING due to Spring Break.

April 16:  We will be going on a tour of the Courthouse for Law Day.  This is part of the Law Awareness Badge.

May 7:  Soap Box Derby.  More details to follow

June 3, 4, 5:  Cub-o-rama.  We will be camping at Camp Gardner (in Tents)  Please ensure youth have proper sleeping gear/clothing.  Details and kit list to follow.

Any questions , suggestions or concerns with programming can be directed to Ralf at (403)888-9293 or emailed to ralfcindy@shaw.ca


